
Planning applications 23/02317/FUL and 23/02318/LBC  Lily Farm, Cattle Hill. 
 
Planning have confirmed that reference to a closing date of 19th November was an 
error.  The site notices clearly state that comments should be received by 
19th October. 
  
However, notwithstanding that, the Council will still accept late representations until 
such time as decisions on both applications are ready to be issued. At present 
Planning are unaware when that will be, but their strong advice to residents/third 
parties is that they submit any written representations much sooner rather than later. 
This is because there is no procedural reason why decisions on both applications 
could not be taken prior to the 19th November, i.e. once the formal statutory period of 
notification has expired which was 19th October. 
 
Many apologies for the confusion.  Please submit any comments on these 
applications as soon as possible. 
 


